Directions

Credit Union®

January 6, 2025

Hello friends,

Directions Credit Union is now accepting applications for our 2025-2026 Post-Secondary/College Scholarships! We would
greatly appreciate your help in sharing our scholarship opportunities with your students and their parents. Applications and
essays may be submitted now through March 15, 2025.

SCAN TO VIEW
SCHOLARSHIP RULES
AND APPLICATION!

SCAN ME

All information about our scholarships can be found via the QR code. However, if you have any additional questions, contact
me at the information below, and I'll be happy to assist you. Also, please feel free to print and make extra copies of the
application, guidelines, or flyers if need be.

Thank you for your time and support with our scholarship program!

Sincerely,

puan | %&Lf}'ﬁ@ FUA

Erin Hagedorn

Marketing Specialist

Directions Credit Union

200 N St. Clair Street, Suite 1600
Toledo, Ohio 43604
ehagedorn@directionscu.org



